

HOSPITAL FOUNDATION

"Resourcing better health care for the community"

Chairman Gary Baildon

Secretary Dr Adrian Nowitzke

Development Manager Beth Dermoudy 0419 775 832

6 May 2008

Baron Cowley Lichtenberg Foundation Suite 178-15, Albert Avenue BROADBEACH Q 4218

Dear Baron Cowley

On behalf of the Chairman and Board of the Gold Coast Hospital Foundation I would like to truly thank the Lichtenberg Foundation for their generous donation of \$1000.00 and wonderful support for our Foundation.

The Gold Coast Hospital Foundation raises funds for the purchase of 'state of the art' hospital equipment and resources directly benefiting patients of the Gold Coast and Robina Hospitals. The Foundation also raises funds for medical research and education for the Gold Coast Health Service District. Our aim is to strive and assist in providing excellence in the delivery of health care to our Gold Coast Community and visitors both in our Hospitals and as outpatients.

Again Baron Cowley, thank you for yours and the Lichtenberg Foundation's generosity and ongoing support. It is very much appreciated.

Kind Regards

Yours sincerely

BETH DERMOUDY Development Manager